
Please pray for our Dead whose Anniversaries occur about this time:

Michael McNeela, Mary Twomey, Veronica McLaughlin, Stan Jablonski, Nora Jones, Robert Walker, Margaret Tilley, Rosalyn Capps, Felix Reeb, Olive Landy, Florence Concannon, Bridget McGowan, Violet Oakley, Eileen Wood, Agnes White, Sarah O’keefe, Bridget Chuck, Emma Wynne, 

Kevin Clarke and Olive Ingle.

Please pray for all who are sick in our hospital, our nursing homes and at home. For those who are anxious, bereaved or struggling in the Faith. May they experience the healing hands of Jesus through our prayerful actions and visitations. Especially we pray for:
John Abbott, Margaret Alake, Isla Caton, Bob Cole, Dyllis Dangerfield, Jose De Abreu,
 Fr John Duckett, Joanne Fitzsimmons, Veronica Flood, Marie Gahagan, Margaret Harvey, 
Eileen Heneghan, Ben Holmes, Evelyn Hughes, Fatima Hussein, Hannah Jermain, Benjamin Joseph, Paula Lam, Mrs D Langan, Patricia Medlin, Ann Montgomery, Teishan Mulholland, Fr Martin Nott,
 Brendan O’Connor, Chioma Onwumere, Bernadette O’Sullivan, Fr Eamonn Power,
 Anna Maria Sposito, Chris Surtees, Fr John Taylor, Andrew Todd, Danny Toye, Eileen Terrell, 

Betty Walsh, Trudy Wijeyeratnam and Nan Yan Wu.
Parish Pastoral Forum: Premises Committee

Mark O’Donoghue/Julia Pitkin/John Swallow/James Johnson/Fr. Tom

Since our first meeting on 10th October we have held more meetings of the new Parish Premises Committee, which reports to the Parish Pastoral Forum. Minutes of our meetings can be seen on the notice board in the church porch. We are currently working on three main things:

1. Ensuring that the requirements of the last Health & Safety inspection of April 2018 are planned for and actioned in priority order.

2. Drawing up a specification on and seeking quotes for the redecoration of the church.

3. Planning for a major redevelopment of the Community Centre/Hall/No. 1 site (surrounded by the blue hoardings) 

In all our deliberations we have been in regular touch with the diocesan officials and consultants to ensure that we operate within expected parameters. We will continue to update you on progress via this newsletter and Premises notice board in the church porch. Should you have any questions for the committee, please feel free to email them to the parish office via the address on the website. 

Parish Bazaar
A huge thank you to everyone that came along or supported our Parish Bazaar in any way. Congratulations to everyone who won prizes, a full list of prize winners is displayed in the Community Centre. We raised the wonderful total of £4475.73. Special thanks to Annette and Michael Bacon for all their work in organising the Bazaar.
Confirmation for adults who attend Mass but as yet have not been confirmed in their faith. There will be an informal meeting on Wednesday 5th December at 7pm in the Priest’s House. All are welcome.

Brentwood News Last printed copy, freely available at the back of the church.
Christmas Decorations

PETALS need some special greenery for the church decorations this Christmas! If you have a garden with “silver plants” eg  Sinechio, Blue fir, Petit Sporam, please can we have some for Christmas Eve? We need plenty, enough for 20 arrangements, so if you can supply just a little, that would be great! You can leave your donation on the lawn in front of the church on the 24th December. If you need help cutting the foliage or bringing it to church, PLEASE phone 01708 700585 or 01708 740999 and one of the Petals will be happy to help you. We thank everyone for their kind comments about our arrangements in the past and we want to make this year just as good but we really need your help with the foliage.  Thank you. 

Parish Advent Reconciliation Service will take place on Tuesday 11th December at 7.30pm in the Church. All are welcome, a great preparation for the Christmas Season.

Parish Shop All our Christmas Stock has arrived – Christmas cards, Calendars, Decorations and Candles. Please support our Parish Shop. You can find us in the Community Centre open after all Masses. 

Sacrament of Confirmation for those young people who have applied for the Confirmation Programme, Fr Tom will see you next Sunday evening between 6 and 8pm. Please wait in the Church. For those who were not baptised in St Edwards and did not enclose a copy of your baptismal certificate with the application PLEASE MAKE SURE YOU BRING A COPY WITH YOU. Thank you.

Thank you The Raftery family wish to thank friends and parishioners for the Mass Intentions, Sympathy cards and support following their recent loss. 

Bible Alive December edition priced £2.50 and Advent Walk with Me priced £1 are now available at the back of the church. 

Diocesan Diary 2019 is available at the back of the church priced £2.75. 

Children’s Liturgy Group.   We are STILL in need of new volunteers to take over the running of this group. If you can help, please speak to Fr Tom or contact the parish office

Bingo Our Christmas Bingo Evening will take place in the Community Centre from 7.30pm on Thursday 13th December. All parishioners are warmly invited to come along.

Knights of St Columba ‘Peace and Joy at Christmas’ Posters are available at the back of the church. Please take one and display in your home.

TODAY SUNDAY 2ND DECEMBER Service of Light: Inauguration of Advent in Brentwood Cathedral at 4.00 pm. This beautiful service includes the solemn lighting of the Advent wreath, profound readings and music led by the Cathedral choir. It is a special way to prepare for the real meaning of Christmas and all are welcome. Main celebrant: Bishop Alan Williams sm with Altar Servers from St Edwards. 

 The Catholic Fellowship has run a social morning for special needs people on Saturdays at St Mary’s Hornchurch for over 40years. To continue this service we need new drivers to take people there or back on a monthly rota during school term time.  If you can help please phone Paul Maplesden on 07729 197775.

Service of Healing Prayer at St. Joseph's Church, Upminster Tuesday 4th December at 8pm. For details contact Richard & Frances Healy 01708 250717
The Campion School wish to appoint a Sixth Form Pastoral Support Officer. Please visit school website for details or contact Mrs Noddings 01708 452332 Ext 303 

This Week’s Mass Intentions
Saturday 1st      


6.30pm 
Jim O’Callaghan RIP (O’Callaghan)    

Sunday 2nd          
       
9.30am
Dec’d Members of Hartigan Family (Hartigan)    



11.30am
The People of the Parish   

Monday 3rd                       
12noon
Natalie Woods RIP (Conti)  

Tuesday 4th         
 
12noon 
George Davis RIP (Reily)   
Wednesday 5th 


12.15pm
Ints of Anne & Sean Connolly (O’Donnell)               
Thursday 6th    
       
8.30am 
Service of the Word/Holy Communion 

Friday 7th         


12noon      
November Dead List (Bass)   

Saturday 8th      


6.30pm 
Andrew Grimes RIP (Sherman)     

Sunday 9th          
       
9.30am
Gregory Hale RIP (Sizer)     



11.30am
The People of the Parish 
    Morning Prayer of the Church is celebrated after the morning services. Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament normally takes place on Saturday morning’s during the Sacrament of Reconciliation from 11am - 12noon.

The Sacrament of Reconciliation is normally held on Saturday between 11am - 12.00 noon & 5.30pm – 6.15pm.
What’s On?
Mon 3rd     
St Edwards Preschool
9.00am-3.00pm
Parish Hall

Parish Pastoral Forum
2.00pm
Priest’s House


Knit & Natter 
2.30pm-4.30pm
Community Centre

Parish Pastoral Forum
7.00pm
Community Centre

Tues 4th     
Parent & Toddler Group 
9.45am-11.45am
Parish Hall 

Spiritual Direction
2.00pm
Priest’s House


Beavers/Cubs/Scouts
5.00pm-9.30pm
Parish Hall

St Vincent de Paul
7.00pm
Community Centre

Weds 5th   
St Edwards Preschool
9.00am-3.00pm
Parish Hall

Golden Club 
1.00pm
Community Centre

Adult Confirmation Meeting
7.00pm
Priest’s Housel

Guides
7pm-8.30pm
Parish Hall 
Thurs 6th   
St Edwards Preschool
9.00am – 12nooon
Parish Hall 

Clergy Day of Recollection
10.30am
Chigwell
Fri 7th         
St Edwards Preschool
9.00am-3.00pm
Parish Hall
Sat 8th 
FHC & Reconciliation
9.30am      Community Centre & Church
Sun 9th        
Legion of Mary 
after 11.30am Mass
Community Centre


Rainbows/Brownies
2pm- 5pm
Parish Hall


Confirmation Interviews
6.00pm–8.00pm Church/Priest’s House 
Travelling Chalice
Please return the Chalice BEFORE   the next person is scheduled to collect it
                                                     1st  /2nd Dec                     Jennylyn Selby             6.30pm


                                      8th /9th Dec
     Anita Harris                  9.30am


                                      15th /16th Dec                 Christiana                     9.30am
 

Parish Stewardship: Offertory Collection Weekend 25th November
 Envelopes: £390.10     Cash: £405.50     
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Our Parish is part of the Brentwood Diocese and Alan Williams is our Bishop 

and we belong to the Havering Deanery.

We are twinned with the parish of Regina Pacis, Ladysmith, Diocese of Dundee, South Africa, 

and pray for their Bishop, Graham Rose.

First Sunday of Advent (C) 
2nd December 2018 
Vision Document: Shaping Our Future 

This weekend marks a key milestone in the Steward of the Gospel process as the Vision Document: Shaping Our Future is published. Bishop Alan has recorded a video message to all parishioners that can be viewed on the Diocese’s website http://www.dioceseofbrentwood.net/ by clicking on the News button. Please take time to watch and listen to this message in the coming days. In the News section you will also find a link to the Vision Document: Shaping Our Future. 

The Vision Document: Shaping Our Future is designed as an online resource in line with our early commitment to making better use of technology and it has links through to other websites and documents. Viewing the document on line enables it be read in large print and some people have access to read aloud functions. Wherever possible we would urge you to read the document online but in the parish we have hard copies of the booklets for those who cannot access the online version. 

